14 June 2021

To:
Arlington Zoning Board of Appeals

Arlington MA
In regard to: 55 Sutherland Road, Arlington Heights

Dear Arlington ZBA,

| am the home owner of 3 Lorne Road, directly across the street from 55 Sutherland Road.

| am writing to express my 100% support for my neighbor Ravitha Amarasingham'’s plans for a new and
enlarged covered front entry porch at 55 Sutherland Road.

The design is tasteful and it complements the scale and character of the neighborhood.

Most importantly, the proposed covered entry porch will make the primary entry and egress from this
home safer to use and elderly friendly.

The proposed work requiring zoning relief won’t have any negative impacts on our neighborhood.

It will create a more attractive street in addition to a safer entry for Ravitha Amarasingham to use as
she grows older and continues to live in her home.

We ask the BZA to support this request for zoning relief.

Sincerely,

Wetha Slowant

Martha Stewart

3 Lorne Road
Arlington, MA 02476
June 14, 2021

781 249 1668



